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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
May I start by saying what a super Harvest Festival we had earlier today, I was very proud. It was so energising to see 
our Year 6 pupils lead the service, Year 5 pupils reading the prayers and the remaining pupils taking such an active 
role in the service. All this and we stayed dry as well! Thank you so much to Vicar Richard and St Laurence Church for 
hosting us. Also, many thanks to all of you who volunteered to help on the Wellie Walk, without you this special day 
would not have been possible.   
 
I am being watched!!! Our School Council now have the taken on the additional responsibility of being Anti Bullying 
Champions. I have now been told by them that if I do not mention bullying in my Monday morning assembly, 
reminding pupils what bullying is and what to do if you feel you are being bullied, I will be shown a red card (in the 
assembly) to remind me. Pupils certainly have a say in life here at All Saints.    
 
PTA MEETING 
Our Parent-Teacher Association is known as the All Saints School Association (ASSA). We are blessed with a superb 
group who raise a remarkable amount of money which is used to provide experiences and resources for all of our 
pupils. All parents and teachers are de-facto members of ASSA and, as such, all of you are invited to the AGM which 
is being held here at school on Friday 11th October at 3:45pm. Please do try to attend, I can assure you that you will 
be warmly welcomed. 
 

Following on from that, many thanks (yet again) to our ASSA for organising the Macmillan Tea Party, they raised a 

fantastic £76! 

 

DIAMOND CLASS 
Celebrations in Diamond Class: our wellie rack has arrived!!! Parents of pupils in Diamonds, could you please bring in 
a pair of named wellies for your child. These will stay in school throughout the year so we can maximise outdoor 
learning opportunities.  
 
MAGAZINE COVER 
Congratulations to Billy in Rubies who has had his picture printed on the front cover of the most recent Stourton 
Caundler Magazine. Remember, the White Hart Vale magazine are running a Christmas competition. Children are 
invited to draw a picture with the theme ‘Santa’. The picture is to be drawn on an A4 piece of paper and should be 
coloured with felt tips or paint (coloured pencils do not copy well). The winning picture (chosen by the editorial 
team) will be the cover to the Christmas edition of the magazine. Entries to the School Office by the end of October 
please.  
 
Regards, 
Nigel Roberts 
 
Letters Attached: 
What’s on Next Week W/C 7th October 
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